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SURVEYORS

Classh, (8)

Dear Sir,
£ "Starline Merchant"

We are in receipt of your letter dated 7th January,

1958, regarding our report No,L095 on the above vessel. As
stated in our reply to your memorandum of the 31st October
last, we were informed by the Owners that they intended to
carry out the Special Survey of this vessel at Bombay, in
December 1957, and that the Boiler and Screwshaft Surveys
would be effected at that time, &e have since been informed
that the vessel is now at Bombay for the above purpose, The

jamaged shell plating referred to in fhe above report was not

repaired here and it is presumed that this will be dealt with

during the course of repairs at Bombey. ¢
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